
Be a part of Farm Bureau history 

 

As Vermilion County Farm Bureau marks its centennial 

anniversary, we’re inviting Farm Bureau members to be a part 

of Vermilion County Farm Bureau Foundation’s Century Club.  

Supporters are asked to donate $100 or more to the 

Foundation during the 100th anniversary year of Farm Bureau. 

These funds will help ensure that the educational successes our 

organization has enjoyed over the past 100 years will endure 

into the next century of agriculture in Vermilion County. 

Those donating will be recognized in the Booster and on a 

donor’s display in the Farm Bureau office. 

 

YES!  I want to be a part of the Vermilion 

 County Farm Bureau Century Club        $________________ 

Name _______________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________ 

City, St, ZIP ___________________________________________ 

 

Vermilion County Farm Bureau Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization; 

therefore, your donation is tax deductible within IRS guidelines. Please note that no 

goods or services were exchanged for this donation. 


